
 
 
 

Enrollment Update 
December 7, 2023 

 
 

SY 23-24 Enrollment 
 

Grade Enrollment 
Goal 

Enrollment Total as 
of 12/7/23 

Withdrawals to 
Date 

K 145 126 4 
Grade 1 145 143 23 
Grade 2 145 137 26 
Grade 3 145 148 23 
Grade 4 145 143 27 
Grade 5 130 129 25 
Grade 6 130 115 42 
Grade 7 130 120 24 
Grade 8 110 109 18 
Grade 9 105 89 40 

Grade 10 105 90 12 
Grade 11 94 85 8 
Grade 12 88 85 4 

Total 1617 1515 274 
 

Withdrawals by Grade/Town 
 

 Attleboro Brockton N. Attleboro Mansfield Foxborough Norton 
Kindergarten 0 1 1 0 0 0 

Grade 1 5 4 2 0 1 1 
Grade 2 3 6 4 0 3 1 
Grade 3 6 4 5 0 0 0 
Grade 4 8 5 5 1 1 1 
Grade 5 7 2 5 0 3 5 
Grade 6 7 10 5 4 4 0 
Grade 7 2 6 1 1 0 2 
Grade 8 4 6 1 1 0 1 
Grade 9 11 8 2 1 1 1 

Grade 10 3 3 0 2 0 0 
Grade 11 1 2 0 0 0 2 
Grade 12 0 2 0 0 0 0 

Total 57 60 29 10 14 14 

 
 



SY 24-25 Enrollment Application 
The application is open for new students entering Grades K-9. FRCS has received 233 applications thus far. The application 
window closes February 16, 2024. 

 
Grade # of Applications 
Kindergarten 70 
Grade 1 18 
Grade 2 12 
Grade 3 22 
Grade 4 18 
Grade 5 20 
Grade 6 22 
Grade 7 9 
Grade 8 17 
Grade 9 34 
Total 233 

 
5 sending districts with the highest number of applicants 

• Brockton: 99 applicants 
• Taunton: 25 applicants 
• Attleboro: 15 applicants 
• Stoughton: 15 applicants 
• Randolph: 13 applicants 

 
 
Additional Notes: 

 

The Admissions Team continues to monitor enrollment numbers throughout the district. As reported last month, the 
application for the current school year that was re-opened closed on November 16th.  Offers of enrollment were extended to 
Kindergarten and Grade 2 applicants (13 total). The registration window for these offers is 12/3-12/12. Seven families 
scheduled registration appointments. Students who complete registration will begin school at FRCS as soon as possible.  
 
We also received applications for students in grade 6 and 7. The admissions team will work with the building principal to 
establish a timeline for extending enrollment offers to these applicants to ensure a smooth transition mid-school year. (Note: 
Grade 8 applicants were processed through an enrollment lottery and were added to the Grade 8 waitlist) 
 
We have also re-opened the application for the current school year for another 30 days in an effort to continue to fill empty 
seats in Kindergarten and Grade 2.  


